

## Rappahannock Emergency Medical Services Council, Inc.

435 Hunter Street • Fredericksburg, Virginia 22401 Telephone: 540-373-0249 • Fax: 540-373-0536 • www.remscouncil.org

March 6, 2019

Mark B. Taylor Spotsylvania County Administrator PO Box 99 Spotsylvania, VA 22553

Dear Mr. Taylor,

I am writing to you regarding the upcoming open seat for your locality on the Rappahannock Emergency Medical Services Council Board of Directors. This seat, which is currently filled by Mr. William Harrington, will expire in June 2019.

The Council's current Bylaws state that the County of Spotsylvania may hold two seats on the Board, as appointed by your local governing body. All seats serve a three-year term. You may submit up to three names for the current open seat from the volunteer EMS or citizen component. Should you choose to submit more than one name, our Board of Directors will vote on the nominations at their June 19, 2019 Annual Meeting of Elections.

William Harrington would like to be considered for reappointment. He has been an active member since February 2016. In this time, he has maintained a 63% attendance rate, with only one unexcused absence. He is highly regarded on our Board, and has certainly brought nothing but professionalism and strong commitment in representing your locality.

I ask that this item be placed on your next Board of Supervisors Agenda, and an appointment be made in writing to our office no later than June 3, 2019, if possible.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 540-373-0249. As always, thank you for your continued support of the Rappahannock EMS Council and our regional EMS system.

Sincerely.

E. Wayne Perry
Executive Director

EWP/mm

CC: Mr. William Harrington

